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I would just like to give a huge thanks to everybody who has worked so 

hard to get this service back up and running.  

First day back out for me since Moorsbus finished in October (it's taken 

this long due to my financial constraints). Fantastic day out to Danby, on 

a route and scenery I never thought I'd see again. Even the connections 

with the 128 made!!!  

 

 

 

So once again, thank you all so much for all your hard work, it's all very 

much appreciated! 

Sharon Feely 27th July 


